
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 14, 2023 

 

 

 

Crete United Methodist Church 

1321 Main Street 

Crete, IL 60417 

 

 

Dear Crete United Methodist Church, 

 

On behalf of the Crete-Monee School District 201-U, thank you for your gracious donation of clothes 

that you provided in order for us to support our newcomer families. During these challenging times, 

some students and families need a little extra support and resources. Thanks to your donations, 

students within our community will have the necessary supplies. We appreciate your willingness and 

investment in our community! Thank you again for your support! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Corina Posada 

Registration Specialist & Support Day Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


